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ACCREDITATIONS,
MEMBERSHIPS AND
COLLABORATIONS 



FACULTY OF TOURISM
CONFERANCES IN 2022



LATEST NEWSEMU SIGNS A COLLABORATION PROTOCOL WITH
DEPUTY PRIME MINISTRY, MINISTRY OF

TOURISM, CULTURE, YOUTH AND ENVIRONMENT



A cooperation protocol titled “The Development, Planning and Revision

Project of Northern Cyprus Tourism” has been signed between the Eastern
Mediterranean University Tourism Research Center and the Turkish
Republic of Northern Cyprus (TRNC) Deputy Prime Ministry, Ministry of
Tourism, Culture, Youth and Environment. EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut
Hocanın and TRNC Deputy Prime Minister, Minister of Tourism, Culture,
Youth and Environment Fikri Ataoğlu signed the cooperation protocol at
08:30 a.m. on Friday, January 2023. Present at the said signing ceremony
were Ministry Undersecretary Serhan Aktunç, EMU Board of Trustees
(BOT) President Dr. Erdal Özcenk, BOT Member Hasan Esen, EMU Vice
Rectors Prof. Dr. Hüseyin Aktuğlu and Prof. Dr. Deniz İşçioğlu, EMU Tourism
Faculty Dean Prof. Dr. Hasan Kılıç, Vice Deans Prof. Dr. Ali Öztüren and
Assoc. Prof. Dr. M. Güven Ardahan.
In scope of developing the tourism industry, the said protocol between
EMU and the Ministry aims to present projections for the future by
determining the basic policies in tourism planning according to the tourism
regions targeted by the ministry, revealing the targets and strategies for
current touristic products, identifying opportunities by researching the
strengths and weaknesses of TRNC tourism, and suggesting regional plans
and strategies as a result of the analysis of threats. 

“It Will Contribute to the Development of Tourism in the Country”
In his speech, EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Hocanın stated that they have come
together to take the first step of a very important project, and added that
higher education and tourism areas are the most important areas in the
TRNC and that the efficiency of human resources in these areas is
extremely important. Stating that EMU will contribute to the development
of the country's tourism with its accumulation, Prof. Dr. Hocanın underlined
that the cooperation with the ministry will continue in an increasing format.
Prof. Dr. Hocanın thanked the ministry for the support given to EMU and
wished that the cooperation protocol would be beneficial for the entire
country.

SPEAKING AFTER THE SIGNING
CEREMONY, EMU TOURISM FACULTY
DEAN AND EMU TOURISM RESEARCH
CENTER PRESIDENT PROF. DR. KILIÇ
PROVIDED INFORMATION ABOUT THE
PROTOCOL AND EMPHASIZED THAT
THE PROJECT IS FOR THE
DEVELOPMENT, PLANNING AND
REVISION OF TRNC TOURISM. STATING
THAT THE PROJECT COVERS A PERIOD
OF 7 MONTHS, PROF. DR. KILIÇ
MENTIONED THAT THE PROJECT WILL
PLAY AN IMPORTANT ROLE IN
DETERMINING THE ROAD MAP OF THE
COUNTRY. STATING THAT WITH THE
COOPERATION PROTOCOL, THE
STRATEGY AND PLANNING OF THE
PRODUCTS CREATED IN LINE WITH THE
VISION OF THE MINISTRY WILL BE
REALISED, PROF. DR. KILIÇ
UNDERLINED THAT THE PLANNED
PERIOD HAS COMMENCED.



LATEST NEWSEMU FACULTY OF TOURISM STUDENTS VISIT
THE ARKIN GROUP İSKELE HOTEL



Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) Faculty of Tourism students paid a
visit to The Arkın Group Iskele Hotel. EMU Tourism Faculty members
Assist. Prof. Dr. Tuna Karatepe and Dr. Nazanın Naderiabib Alper
accompanied the students during the visit. Within the scope of the visit,
The Arkın Group Iskele Hotel current Banquet Manager, EMU Tourism
Faculty, Tourism and Hospitality Management Undergraduate Program
1998-1999 Academic Year Spring Semester graduate and EMU Business
and Economics Faculty, Banking and Finance Department, Banking and
Finance Master’s Program 2008-2009 Academic Year Fall Semester
graduate Eldem Sağlamer and, The Arkın Group Iskele Hotel current
Human Resources Director and EMU Tourism Faculty, Tourism
Management Doctoral Program student Dilem Dana welcomed the
students to the hotel and delivered a conference.

Advices for the Students

At the conference, Sağlamer and Dana informed the EMU Tourism Faculty
students about the difficulties they may encounter when they start their
professional career in the tourism sector and how they can overcome
these difficulties. EMU Tourism Faculty students had the opportunity to ask
questions to Sağlamer and Dana on topics related to the tourism sector. A
tour of the hotel was held following the conference. Stating that they are
extremely content with the event, EMU Tourism Faculty students noted
that it is important for the future of their careers that EMU Tourism Faculty
graduates and students work in managerial positions in the sector and that
the quality of the education they receive is clearly visible.
.



LATEST NEWSEMU FACULTY OF TOURISM STUDENTS SAIL OFF TO
THEIR CAREERS WITH INTERNATIONAL JOB AND

INTERNSHIP OPPORTUNITIES



A seminar was given at the Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU)
Tourism Faculty by Francesca Tagliavini, Career and Industry Consultant
of the HOSCO network, of which 260 tourism and hotel management
schools of the world are members. In the said seminar, students were
given practical information on how to access international job and
internship opportunities. The HOSCO network includes more than 1.5
million professional members and more than 10,000 institutions from
over 80 countries. The HOSCO network offers career opportunities in
over 40,000 branches of tourism and hospitality businesses. At the end
of the seminar, students had the opportunity to win various gifts by
participating in a competition related to the tourism and
accommodation industry.

Live Connection from Dubai

In addition, during the event, representatives of an international hotel
chain in Dubai connected to the meeting online and provided
information about the job and internship opportunities they can offer to
EMU Tourism Faculty students. Making a statement on the subject,
EMU Tourism Faculty Dean Prof. Dr. Hasan Kılıç stated that his students
regularly receive international job offers, and they also have access to
qualified contacts, career advice and many opportunities. Expressing
that HOSCO is an innovative platform that brings together the students
of the best tourism and hotel management schools around the world
with the most distinguished tourism industry businesses, Prof. Dr. Kılıç
presented a plaque to Francesca Tagliavini, who came from Italy and
conveyed this useful information to the students.




